Exhibit #001

July 11, 2017

To Whom it May Concern:

The Williamstown Athletic Department hosted two meetings to gauge the level interest of soccer. The first meeting was held on November 3, 2016 in the high school cafeteria, and we had 9 attendees. The second meeting was held on November 17, 2016 and there were 4 attendees.

The athletic department, along with the school principal feel that interest isn't valid at this time, but will survey our students again this coming school year.

Sincerely,

Kasey Mason

(Tommy West)